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Newsletter 
Nut Allergy 
Despite sending this information several times, there are still children bringing nut-based products 
into school. I cannot stress enough that we have someone in school with a severe nut allergy. This 
means that absolutely no nuts/nut based products should be sent into school. 
 
Christmas Fair 
A massive thank you to everybody who came and supported our Christmas Fair. We raised the 
fantastic amount of £1775, which will be used to enhance the children’s experiences in school. 
Several local businesses very kindly donated raffle prizes including One Stop, Tesco, Eldon Street 
Garage, Rare Hairdressers, Hair Design by Julia, Millers Taxis and all the parents who donated on 
non-uniform days.  
 
Coats 
Now that the weather has become so much colder, children must come to school with a coat. They 
will be playing outside at various times in the day, thank you. Please ensure their coats are named. 
 
Choir 
Children in our choir will be putting on a Christmas Concert on Tuesday 17th December at 3:30pm. 
Parents of children in the choir are invited to come and watch. 
 
Appointments 
Routine appointments should not be booked during school time. However, if your child has an 
appointment during school time, please could you make sure you let the office know in advance. 
This means we can let you know where to pick your child up from, as they may be at the Sports Hall, 
thank you.  
 
Parking 
If you drive to school, please could we ask that you drive carefully around the school and park 
considerately to bring your children in. There should be no parking or stopping at all on the yellow 
zigzags, thank you. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
13th December - EYFS singalong 
17th December - KS1 Nativity (am) 
17th December 3:30pm – Choir Concert (choir parents only) 
18th December – Christmas Dinner Day 
20th December 1:45pm - Finish for Christmas 
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